
Sara Wilson - The Drip and Corner Gorges - Goulburn River 

  
  
  
To Whom It May Concern,  
  
  
I am writing to you in relation to the possible destruction of the Drip and Corner Gorges at Goulburn 
River by the mining company involved.  
  
I cannot believe they want to put this little gem in jeopardy, I rate it with some of the many beautiful 
geological features I have seen in the Pilbara and the Kimberly.  
  
I visited these gorges for the first time late last year, and I was surprised of the beauty of these little 
gems, and the fact they are in my own back yard. 
  
I have photographed many natural wonders in Australia, and these gorges rate right up there with 
them, they must be saved, we owe this to our children and future generations. 
  
We all like to make money, however, once these gorges are destroyed, they are gone for ever and so 
will the people of whom made their money once they have extracted what they need.  
  
If this is allowed to happen, you will go down in history for allowing this to transpire, and this from 
a supposedly intelligent and informed generation of the human race, I hope we have learned from 
past errors of judgement. 
  
I am hoping that sanity prevails and these two beautiful gorges are preserved and included in the 
Goulburn River National Park. 
  
Regards, 
  
Scott 
  

From:    "Scott Buttigieg" <sb@vitrocsa.com.au>
To:    <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    2/22/2012 8:08 AM
Subject:   The Drip and Corner Gorges - Goulburn River

Page 1 of 1

27/02/2012file://C:\Documents and Settings\sarawilson\Local Settings\Temp\XPgrpwise\4F4616...


